
November 15, 1967

Dr. Ladislao Lopez
Kansas City, Kansas

Dear Dr. Lopez:

I hope that you and your family are in the best of
health.

For your information only, I am enclosing a copy
of the letter sent to me by Congressman Larry Winn, Jr..
who evidently seems to be a very nice person. My work
here as Alternate Representative of the United States
to the General Assembly is very interesting and
challenging and I am very happy to be here.

Keep up the good work and let me hear from you and
how our group is doing there.

Sincerely yours.

Unitda States Representative to the
22nd ~~ion of the General Assembly

Enclosure:

Letter from Congressman
Larry Winn. Jr., dated
October 18, 1967


